From: Daniel Maltese < s dmac.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 1z, 2020 8:03 AM
To: Comments
Subject: proposed Aurora house on Balkans
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Greetings City Council and Planning Commision!

I am requesting, on behalf of myself and our neighborhood, that the home being proposed be staked out in true
plan and elevation to see the scale and proximity to the road which are the big questions. This is a great way for
everyone to evaluate based in reality, good or bad, as other projects have been required using poles and pennant
strings.

Thanks in advance for any consideration.

Dan Maltese
818-917-4068 cel



